

VNIVERSITAS PENNSYLVANIENSIS

OMNIBVS HAS LITTERAS LECTVRIS SALVTEM DICIT

um academiis antiquus mos sit scientiis litterisve humanioribus excultos titulo iusto condecorare nos igitur auctoritate Curatorum nobis commissa

KIOMI MERCEDES OSORIO ISHIKAWA

ob studia a Professoribus approbata ad gradum

LEGVM MAGISTRAE

admisimus eique omnia iura honores privilegia ad hunc gradum pertinentia libenter concessimus Cuius rei testimonio nomina nostra die mensis Maii xix Anno Salutis mmxiv et Vniversitatis conditae cclxxiv Philadelphiae subscripsimus

Lesie fand Krubly SIGILLI CVSTOS



PRAESES

Michael A. Fitts

DECANVS



The President

Dear Pennsylvanian:

I am very pleased to send you the diploma of the University of Pennsylvania, which admits you to the privileges and responsibilities represented by the earning of this degree.

Congratulations on the successful completion of your course of study. As a student at the University, you have joined in a community dedicated both to the highest standards of learning and to good citizenship. The Trustees and I, as well as your teachers and advisers, hope that you will apply your talents to life in the society beyond Penn and also remain a vibrant part of our Penn family. The challenges will be many, but you will, I expect, meet them with great strength. You have my best wishes for personal happiness and for success in achieving the goals you set for yourself.

Sincerely,

Amy Gutmann



Office of the University Secretary

Important: Please Read!

Review your **May 19, 2014** diploma carefully upon receipt. Please note that only one <u>original</u> diploma per degree is issued per person. If there is an error on the enclosed diploma, you must notify the Office of the University Secretary within one year's time and return the incorrect diploma before a corrected original can be issued.

If in the future your diploma is lost, stolen, or destroyed, you may order a replacement diploma for a fee. A sentence at the bottom of the diploma will state that this is a replacement. A replacement diploma also can be issued in the case of a name change. Contact the Office of the University Secretary at (215) 898-7005, seccoor@exchange.upenn.edu or look at the office web site at: http://www.upenn.edu/secretary/diplomas/ regarding replacement diplomas.

The University of Pennsylvania diploma has been printed in Latin since the first graduating class. Below, please find the English translation.

UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA

GREETINGS TO ALL WHO MAY READ THESE LETTERS

Whereas it is the ancient custom of academics to honor with a proper title those who are distinguished in sciences or arts, therefore by the authority of the Trustees committed to us, following approval of his/her studies by the Faculty, we have admitted

(NAME)

to the degree of

(DEGREE)

and to him/her we have freely granted all rights, honors and privileges pertaining to this degree. In testimony of which we have appended our names at Philadelphia on the nineteenth day of the month of May in the year of Grace 2014 and in the 274th year of the University.

[The following sentence will appear on the diplomas of undergraduate and
Law graduates who receive Latin honors]
This Degree Is Conferred With Distinction [or] With Great Distinction [or] With Highest Distinction

Vice President & Secretary

President Dean